City of Chelsea

' Cheryl Watson Fisher Law Department

City Solicitor /School Counsel
chisher@chelseama.gov

Via Email
infoshinesunlight@gmail.com

October 14, 2016

Jorge Manuel Teixeira
Shine Sunlight

Re: Public Records Request — Chelsea RUblic Schools

Dear Mr. Teixeira:

Amy Lindquist
Assistant City Solicitor
alindquist@chelseama.gov

Strephon Treadway
Assistant City Solictor/ MHO
streadway@chelseama.gov

Nancy A. Slater
Legal Secretary

nslatex@chelseama.gov

My office is in receipt of your publié records request sent to Chelsea Schools Superintendent Mary

Bourque on October 13, 2016.

‘The Chelsea Public School District has not entered into any settlement agreements with parents and
guardians from January 1, 2011 through the present and therefore no such documents exist.

If you have any questions or need further information please contact our office.

yl Watson Fisher
y Solicitor/School Couns

cc: Chelsea Public Schools

500 Broadway, City Hall, Room 307, Chelsea, Massachusetts 02150

Telephone (617) 466-4150 Facsimile (617) 466-4159



